
MEMO 
To:  Chair of the Workgroup considering UNC Modification 0708 Re-ordering of the UNC 
From: IGT UNC Panel 
Date: 26th November 2019 
 
 
I am writing to you as the Chair of the forthcoming Governance Workgroup under which the UNC 
Modification 0708 Re-ordering of the UNC in advance of Faster Switching will be considered. 
 
The IGT UNC Panel noted that the UNC modifications 0708 was discussed at the UNC Panel meeting 
on Thursday, 21st November 2019 and that the impact on the IGT UNC was discussed.  The IGT UNC 
Panel are concerned about the direct consequential impact of this UNC modification on the IGT UNC 
and asked that I write to you to request that the UNC workgroup for this modification ensures that 
the proposed re-ordering and legal drafting within the code is reviewed considering the impact on 
both the UNC and the IGT UNC and their parties.  This would support greater efficiency in the 
process of ensuring that the intent of modifications to the UNC is the same for both codes.  A 
modification will be required to the IGT UNC and at this time a sponsor has not been identified.  
 
The IGT UNC code administrator has been asked by the IGT UNC Panel to highlight this UNC 
modification to IGT UNC parties and they will be encouraged to participate in the UNC 0708 
modification workgroup to better understand the intent and solution for the IGT UNC as well as the 
UNC.  Until an enabling modification is raised to the IGT UNC to retain the original intent of the 
current IGT UNC drafting post the implementation of this modification, the IGT UNC Panel and 
Workgroup will not be considering the issue under its own governance.  The UNC modification and 
the IGT UNC modification (when raised) will need to be implemented on the same date.  
 
Please confirm you are able to accommodate this request.  In the meantime, I will inform you as 
soon as a proposer for the ‘enabling’ IGT modification has been identified and the modification 
raised.  
 
Kind regards 
Anne 
 
 
Anne Jackson| IGT UNC Panel Chair  
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